
 

PNU performed meets of the University Council aiming to review and 

update continuously some policies and procedures in regard to 

applications, acceptance, and entry of the new students. The next picture 

is part of the proceeding of the tenth meeting of the University Council 

for the academic year to review the established policies and procedures.  
 

 



Additionally, more information on these processes may be consulted in 

the official site, PNU eServices App and Twitter Admission_pnu. 



 
 

 

 

 


